
 

Site Base Management Team 

Want to be a  Member of SBMT 

 

 The SBMT members act in an advisory capacity meeting with 

staff, parents, and community members to plan and help improve 

student performance at the campus.  

 Two parents will be selected to  serve on Taylor Ray’s SBMT this 

school year. You will be notified whether you are selected.  

 The meetings are held after school typically the third Wednesday 

of the month from 3:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m. 

 If you are interested in serving on the SBMT complete this 

form and return to the front office by  September 6, 2013.  

 Our first meeting is Wednesday, September 18, 2013. 

Your Name________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________________ 

Home Phone_______________________________________ 

Work Phone________________________________________ 

Email Address______________________________________ 

Child/Children’s Name, Grade Level, and Teacher Name 

 

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________

 


